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Friday 6th September 2019 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Big School, we are very pleased to see how well the  

children have settled in. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Each week we will learn 4 new 

letter sounds. To help the  

children learn these sounds we 

would like you to talk to your 

child about which words begin 

with each sound.  With your child 

please search at home for an  

object to bring in, it is very  

important that your child knows 

what they have brought in! 

Please make sure to write your 

child’s name on the object so it 

does not get lost. If you can’t find 

an object, your child could bring 

in a picture they have drawn.  

Please bring in an  

object/picture beginning with the 

sound on the following  

mornings… 

 

Monday– s 

Tuesday– a  

Wednesday– t 

Thursday– p 

 

(eg. soap, apple, teddy, pig) 

For School Your Child Needs… 

 

 everything to be labelled with 

their full name (shoes,        

uniform, lunchbox, water    

bottle, PE kit, book bag, coat) 

 a full named PE kit on their 

peg all week (this can be    

taken home to be washed on 

Fridays if you wish) 

 a full spare named  

uniform including  

underwear on their peg 

 a named water bottle for the 

classroom containing water 

(not juice!)  If your child has a 

packed lunch they will need 

an additional drink. 

Meet The Teachers 

 

Please join us on Monday at 

2:30pm in the RSJ classroom for 

‘Meet the Teachers’.  It is a chance 

for you to have an informal chat 

with us. 



 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

 

Forest School 

 

Our Forest School sessions take place on ‘The Patch’ which is an enclosed 

natural environment on our school field.  The sessions are designed to  

support the relationship between the children and the natural world.  We 

teach the children how to use tools safely on a one-to-one basis and  

provide opportunities for them to take supported risks such as tree  

climbing.   

 

If you also have a passion for the outdoor natural environment  and would 

like to support these sessions please let a member of the team know.   

 

For a Forest School session your child will not need to wear their school 

uniform.  We would like the children to come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the weather that you do not mind getting dirty.  A 

tracksuit and welly boots would be perfect. 

 

The following groups will be going to ‘The Patch’ this half term and then 

the groups will change after the October half term.  So don’t worry if your 

child’s name is not on the list! 

 

These sessions start next week…(Monday 9th September and Thursday 

12th September). 

Every Monday this half term 

 

RSJ  

Every Thursday this half term 

 

RAS  

Alfie  

Caiden  

Christopher  

Dylan  

Ella L 

Ella R 

Ella S 

Flynn  

Freddie  

Harley B 

Harley T 

James  

Joshua  

Katelyn  

Keian  

Charley  

Destiny  

Teddy  

Elliott  

Emily-May  

Fletcher  

Hannah  

Harry  

Harvey  

Jack  

Toby G 

Oscar G 

Maddie  

Oscar S 

Paloma  


